


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 13
th
 Sunday of Ordinary Time. In 

this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus meets Jairus, who 

pleads for Jesus to heal his sick daughter. This 

scene is vividly portrayed in the television series, 

“The Chosen.” The story is a reminder that 

healing is just a request away. Most of the time 

we want the healing to be physical, and if that 

does not happen the healing may be spiritual or 

psychological. Whenever I celebrate the 

Sacrament of the Sick with someone, I always 

remind them that Jesus Christ is the first physician 

who desires to heal us.  

 

This Sunday we welcome nine new inquirers to 

the OCIA process. Five are unbaptized and four 

are baptized in other Christian faiths. Let’s pray 

for them as they begin their journey and if 

anyone else would like to inquire about joining 

the Catholic Church, please contact Sister Eva in 

the office. 

 

Excavation for the new underground water line 

for the new fire sprinkler system in the hall is 

underway for the next 3-4 weeks. From the 

photos, you can see the open trench.  Cars are 

not permitted in the courtyard during this time.  

Please follow the path over the plywood planks 

for Mass on the Grass or evening meetings in the 

PLC. Please always escort small children through 

the courtyard.  Thanks for your co-operation 

during this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacation is also just a request away!  It’s time for 

me to vacate so I will be departing this Friday, 

July 5 and I will be back for the Sunday Masses 

on July 21. Please extend your gracious hospitality 

to Father Paolo Garcia, who will be moving into 

the residence for two weeks and presiding at all 

the Sunday and three weekday Masses.  Fr. Paolo 

is the Director at the Queen of Angels Center, the 

formation house for our college age seminarians.  

Please pray for our seminarians and for 

vocations!! 

 

Happy Summer!! 

Msgr. Kevin  
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A Special Opportunity for  

our Parish Women and Men 
 

Do you sense that something’s missing in your 
life? Do you feel that if you weren’t so busy you 
would be happier, healthier, more effective, 
more fulfilled, and maybe even a better person? 
 
Come to the Welcome Christ Renews His Parish 
retreat weekend! It’s an incredible  
experience that will help you discover what’s 
missing in your life and what to do about it. 
Whether you want to connect with other people 
in the parish, improve your prayer life, or just 
take a break from the craziness of your everyday 
to have fun, you will find what you are looking 
for – and more. 
 
The Women's weekend is full and registration is 

closed, however registration is open for the 

Men's weekend which is October 19-20, 2024. 

 

To learn more and to sign up, visit https://

stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/ or scan 

the QR code.  
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St. Joseph Meditation Ministry  

will meet in person on Monday July 8th 

 in the PLC at 7PM-8PM 

 (Mother Teresa Room)  

No meditation experience is necessary.   

 For more information contact Frank McKown 

at 310-633-1744. 

Our next get together will be at the El Dorado 

Restaurant on Monday, July 8 at 9:30.   

Join us for a nice time catching up with old friends 

and meeting new friends.  When you arrive, tell 

the server that you are with St. Joseph and he/she 

will direct you to the area we are gathering 

in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/her own 

breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  And for future reference, we will be 

meeting there the 2nd Monday of every month, at 

the same time, until the hall is finished. 

The Knights of Columbus will be selling 

“Safe and Sane Fireworks” In support of  

their Scholarship Programs. 

Please visit the Knights stand in Lakewood @ 

4265 Woodruff Ave. (N. of Carson at the  

corner of Harvey Way -Directly in front of 

Sprouts Market) 

 

Monday July 1
st
 – Thursday July 4

th
  

Hours: 9 am -10 pm 

 

Show this ad and get a “No Sales Tax” discount! 

Knights of Columbus 

Seniors Group 
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Trust your instincts when it comes  

to human trafficking 

Human trafficking is happening in more places 

than you would think, and often it passes 

unnoticed because traffickers are highly skilled. If 

you see a situation that does not feel right, or 

you observe something inappropriate or 

concerning, you could be saving someone’s life 

by reporting it. Often, trafficking can be noted 

by small indicators: someone who is deferring to 

another person often, or who is often controlled 

in who they can talk to or what they can say. 

Victims will also often appear to be timid or 

fearful, especially of a particular person, and to 

be isolated from other friends, family, and 

community members. For more information, 

read the VIRTUS
®
 article “Know the Facts: 

Abductions and Human Trafficking” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 

Meditation Group 

Did You Know? 

https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/


“True charity requires courage: let us overcome 

the fear of getting our hands dirty so as to help 

those in need.”  Pope Francis   

 

Homeless Kit Drive: Many thanks to all who 

supported our homeless hygiene kit drive June 

22-23! We contributed supplies for over 175 kits 

and $596 from which another 45 kits will be 

made. These will support Catholic Charities of 

Long Beach and our St. Joseph Homeless 

Ministry’s encampment visits June 30, Sept. 29, 

and Dec. 29.  PLEASE JOIN US! 

Aug. 3-4 Food from the Heart Drive:  Collecting 

family food for those served by Catholic 

Charities of Long Beach.  

Opportunities!  Can you deliver food to Catholic 

Charities once per month for people 

experiencing homelessness? Coordinate our 

Christmas Present Drive?  For many fulfilling 

ways to serve, big and small, call  

Tim Clark, 562-431-4385 

Come and spend an hour with our Lord Jesus 

Christ in the Blessed Sacrament. Experience what 

Catholic author Matthew Kelly calls  

“The Classroom of Silence,”  

and respond to Jesus’ call: “Could you not 

watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40).  

Deacon Tom & Pat Halliwell will lead Eucharistic  

Adoration this Friday July 6 

at 8:00 am. 

Movement for a Better World Adoration  

 

Our next Book Club meeting is 

Wednesday, August 21st at 7pm 

on Zoom  

  

The Exvangelicals by Sarah 

McCammon  

       

"Sarah McCammon, a National Political  

Correspondent for NPR, offers readers an  

Intimate window into the world of American 

evangelicalism. Filled with humor, insight, and 

hard-earned wisdom, The Exvangelicals is a gift 

to all who find themselves on a spiritual  

journey." ―Kristin Kobes Du Mez, New York 

Times bestselling  

author of Jesus and John Wayne" 

 

All are welcome!  

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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